

THE CITY OF PITTSBURGH

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE

William Peduto, Mayor

Douglas Anderson, Director of Finance / Treasurer

October 29, 2021

President and Members Pittsburgh City Council City of Pittsburgh

Dear President and Members:

We submit herewith a Resolution providing for authorization to enter into a temporary construction easement(s) and permanent easement(s) and to execute all relevant documents with the Pittsburgh Water and Sewer Authority on certain parcels of real property located on Toboggan Street and Rising Main Avenue in the 25th Ward of the City of Pittsburgh in order to repair, replace and realign an existing sewer line, and install an underground storm water storage.

Therefore, we recommend this Resolution for your approval.

Sincerely,

Douglas W. Anderson Director/Treasurer

DA/AP/BJ Attachments

cc: Councilman R. Daniel Lavelle, Finance Chair – City Council Brenda F. Pree - City Clerk